
Notification regarding the closing of Takezono House 

 

 

Since its establishment in March 1991, Takezono House has been 

operated as  International residence for Reserchers,  

for more than 30 years.  

As a result, due to its aging and other reasons, Takezono House will 

be closed and terminated its operation on 31st of March, 2023. 

Thank you for using our service. 

 

As for Ninomiya House, we will continue its operation, so please 

continue to use it. 

 

Thank you. 

                                      

 


